Aaron Packard
135 Eastview Drive
Horseheads, NY 14845
aaronspackard@gmail.com
(607) 483-8087

6/11/2025

Dear Bill Cornell and Lake and Peninsula Members,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as the elementary teacher at Meshik School in Port Heiden, AK effective immediately.

This was not an easy decision, as I deeply appreciate the opportunities that teaching in Port Heiden has provided me. I have nothing but love for the district and village but have taken an opportunity closer to home and my family. I have sincerely valued the opportunity to work alongside such a dedicated team of educators and to support the growth and learning of our students.

Thank you again for the opportunity to be a member of the Lake and Peninsula School District this past school year.

Sincerely,

Aaron Packard

Aaron Packara